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March 3, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
The health, safety and well-being of our students and staff are the top priorities of the Mt. Lebanon 
School District. We have been closely monitoring the developments of the COVID-19 virus and 
preparing contingency plans should the virus impact our community and District operations. All 
District activities and events will take place as scheduled. If this changes, you will be notified.  
  
The District's COVID-19 webpage contains information on a variety of topics related to the COVID-
19 virus, including prevention strategies, District actions, and resources for parents. We encourage 
you to review the information carefully. 
  
Up-to-date information about the virus should be obtained from the Center for Disease Control 
(CDC),  the Allegheny County Health Department (ACHD), and the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health.  
  
Our Health Services Department is in daily communication with the Allegheny County Health 
Department, and the District is collaborating with Mt. Lebanon public safety agencies (police, fire, 
MRTSA, Municipality) and St. Clair Hospital to be informed, proactive, and responsive to our 
community’s needs. 
  
The District requests that you self-report to your school nurse or principal if you, or any member of 
your household, may have been exposed to the virus.  And should you have specific questions or 
concerns about your child’s health, you should contact your family’s healthcare provider. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Timothy J. Steinhauer, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

7 Horsman Drive 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15228-1107 
412-344-2077 
Fax: 412-344-2047 


